From: Collins-Down, Guy Sent: 06 June 2018 12:27

To: Fowler, David

Subject: Objection | 2018/1012/P

Dear Mr Fowler,

Please find attached a letter of objection in regards to the planning permission highlighted in this subject line.

If you could confirm via email receipt of this letter I would be grateful. If you wish to discuss any matters within the letter, please do not hesitate to get in contact.

With best wishes,

Guy

Guy Collins-Down



Important Notice

This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential to the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure copying or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. You should notify the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments without retaining a copy.

Please note that any views or opinions expressed in this message are solely those of the author and may not represent those of the Company or School. No liability is accepted by The Girls' Day School Trust for any loss or damage incurred through use of this e-mail.

The Girls' Day School Trust. A limited company Registered in England No. 6400 Registered Charity No. 306983. Registered Office: 100 Rochester Row, London SW1P 1JP

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.